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Principal’s Message:  
 
We have started the final quarter of this school 
year.  It is hard to believe that the home stretch is 
in front of us. 
 FSA testing begins this month.  Please make sure 
you child is well rested and in attendance on their 
assigned test day(s).  
In an effort to keep you informed, we have listed 
our important dates from now until the end of 
the school year to help you plan. 
 
Thank you for all you do to support SIS students.  
 

 

4/6  Honor Roll Assembly 
  5th Grade  8:30 
  4th Grade  9:45 
 
4/13  Talent Show Try-outs 
 
4/16  FSA Testing (ELA begins) 
 
4/23  FSA Testing (Math begins) 
 
4/25  Migrant Parent Meeting 
 
4/28  SGA Spring Scramble Golf Tournament 
 
4/30  5th Grade Science (Testing begins) 
 
5/3  SAC/APT Meeting 
 
5/4  4th Grade Field Trip (Sea World) 
 
5/5  SGA Spring Yard Sale 
 
5/7  PLC Day 
 
5/8  Tropicana Speech Contest 
 
5/11  5th Grade Field Trip (Busch Gardens) 
 
5/14-18  Book Fair 
 
5/17  4th Grade Field Day 
 
5/18  5th Grade Field Day 
 
5/18  District Tropicana Speech Contest 
 
5/21  Talent Show 
 
5/24  4th Grade Awards Day 
 
5/25  5th Grade Awards Day 
 
5/28  Memorial Day ~ Holiday 
 
5/29  Early Release 
 
5/30   Early Release ~ Last day of school 

                                                                       
 
   
 
 

 

 

DODGE BALL RESULTS 
The annual SIS Dodge Ball Tournament took 
place Thursday, March 22, 2018. Proceeds will 
go toward the 4th and 5th grade end of the year 
field trips. 

Congratulations to Keen's/Osteen Portable 
Buildings on their win pictured with students 
from Mrs. Jolicoeur and Mrs. Bell's fifth grade 
classes. 

Thank you to all the SIS staff, students, parents, 
sponsors, and volunteers that helped make the 
tournament a success. 

Check out all the dodge ball tournament 
pictures on our website and Facebook page. 
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The last day to order our 100% color yearbook is 

Friday, April 13, 2018.  The cost is $20.00. 

 

 

                             END OF THE YEAR FIELD TRIP REMINDERS: 

 

 Students with 3 or more referrals are not permitted to attend the field trips. 

 Dates and Times:    
4th grade- Sea World       Friday, May 4, 2018  Depart 7:00 a.m. Return: 9:00 p.m. 

5th grade- Busch Gardens Friday, May 11, 2018 Depart 7:00 a.m. Return: 9:00 p.m. 

                               
 
 
 

MUSIC NEWS 
The balance of the music fundraiser money was 

used to purchase Drums Alive! equipment and the 

kids are having a blast.  See the picture below. 

 

 
 

The Student Talent Show is coming soon.  Try-

outs are Friday, April 13th during school.  Dress 

Rehearsal is May 16 and the performances are 

Monday, May 21st at 6:00 p.m. and Tuesday, May 

22nd during school.  If you have any questions, 

please email Mrs. Stacey Smith for details. 

stacey.smith@suwannee.k12.fl.us 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE UPDATES 
Please have your child wear appropriate athletic 

shoes to participate in PE. Sandals, boots, and 

slippers are inappropriate.                        

                       
The SIS Field Days are on the calendar. 4th grade 

will be on Thursday, May 17th and 5th grade is on 

Friday, May 18th.   

In addition, Students may purchase water for .50 

during PE.  
 

SGA TRIP TO WASHINGTON, DC 
A group of SIS students and parents traveled to Washington 

D.C. over Spring Break.  The trip was organized by the 

Student Government Association.  The group spent 3 days 

taking in the beauty of our nation’s capital and its many 

monuments and memorials.  Pictured are SIS principal, 

Jennifer Beach, SGA sponsor, Jennifer Stevens and SIS 

SGA Officers. 

2016-2017 SGA Vice President: Evan McMillan 
2017-2018 SGA President: AJ Hitt 
2017-2018 SGA Treasurer:  Lily Ingram 
2017-2018 SGA Secretary:  Cooper Lee 
2017-2018 SGA Vice President:  Ja'nya Jones 
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